Motion 1

The following change shall be made to the College of Engineering ‘Procedures for Tenure and
Promotion Decision Making’ section I.H.

1. Tenured Associate and Full Professors shall be reviewed by the DCG, consisting of
tenured full professors, once every five years. The review should address the quality of the
faculty member’s performance in the areas of teaching, scholarship, and service and should
result in recommendations that may help to enhance that performance. A faculty member
may request a review ahead of schedule.

Rationale: Currently, no policy is in force for evaluation of Associate Professors who have not
been promoted. The change given above will facilitate evaluation of all associate professors every
5 years, as per current policy for full professors.

Motion 2

The Faculty of the College of Engineering approves in principle the proposed curriculum for the
Bachelor of Science in Pharmaceutical Engineering and Science which, if established, would be
taught in collaboration with the faculty of the College of Pharmacy.

Rationale: Approval of the motion regarding the Pharmaceutical Engineering and Science degree
will allow further investigation regarding the logistics of establishing the curriculum and program
jointly between the College of Engineering and the College of Pharmacy.



